Sent: 30 May 2018 10:23
Tos Fowter, Do
Subject: RE: 2018/1800/P -Objections from Highgate Society (CC3715)

Dear David Fowler,

Many thanks for your email and the attached drawings. The revised drawings address all our
objections and thank you for your support in this matter, | am pleased to see that the
applicant is assuring us that the balustrade will match the neighbouring properties. We have
no further objections.

Best regards
Maryam Armstrong-James
Highgate Society



